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TO: Regional Superintendents  
All Regions 

DATE: July 8, 2025 

  
FROM: Carlos A. Torres, Director 

Office of Environmental Health and Safety 
  
SUBJECT: AIR QUALITY ADVISORY THROUGH JULY 10, 2025 

 
The South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) has issued an Ozone Advisory 
through July 10, 2025, for the inland parts of the South Coast Air Basin including most areas within 
the Los Angeles Unified School District boundaries. Air quality may reach “unhealthy for sensitive 
groups” or higher levels in most areas within District boundaries due to elevated ozone air 
pollution from the heat wave affecting the region. Sensitive or susceptible persons, including 
children, older adults and those with heart or lung disease, should minimize outdoor activity. 
 
OEHS will continue to monitor air quality conditions and provide updates as necessary. Please 
share this information as needed. Additional information may be found in each school’s Integrated 
Safe School Plan. Should you have any questions or need assistance, do not hesitate to contact my 
office at (213) 241-3199. 
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